
 

                              

 

 

 

 

6th October 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Parent and Child Learning Reviews (PCLRs) – Video Appointments 

 

Parent and Child Learning Reviews will take place week commencing 16th October 2023.  

They will be online via video link. 

 

We would like to invite you to book a video appointment with your child/ren’s class teacher by 

visiting https://crosshalljunior.schoolcloud.co.uk/ and enter your details to make an appointment. 

The appointment portal will be open from Friday 6th October at 3pm.  

 

School Cloud has the capability of allowing two parents from different locations on the same video 

call. One parent must make the booking, and then invite the other.  Please do this instead of 

booking two appointments for one child.  A guide is available HERE.  

 

The booking system will close at 10am on Friday 13th October. 

 

Please note, appointments last fifteen minutes, and the system automatically ends the call. The 

teachers have no control over this.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

CJS Office Team 

 

 

https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call

